
City of Culver City 
 

IMPORTANT POST-ELECTION 
UPDATE FROM THE 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 

 

All Ballots Counted – Manual Tally 
of Two Precincts Successfully 

Completed – Final Voter Turnout: 

28.1%! 
 
 

The City Clerk/ Elections Official convened the Canvassing Board on April 12, 2018 at 9:00 
AM and conducted the Manual Tally of at least 1% of the precincts successfully with no 
discrepancies to report.  

 

The Canvassing Board continued to meet regularly during the following week of April 16 – 
April 19, 2018 to process and prepare the last ballots for counting.  

  

The third and final count of the remaining ballots occurred on April 20, 2018 at 1:00 PM. The 
results of this count reflect a total turnout of 28.1%, a recent record for the City! After the 
final count, the Canvassing Board of the 2018 General Municipal Election was dissolved. 

 

I want to thank all of the City’s dedicated poll workers, the polling locations staff, the 
members of the Canvassing Board, especially Pamela Graves, and City Clerk’s Office 
staff members Yohana Coronel, Gabby Monzon and Xochitl Cruz. With their help, the 
record number of verified ballots were accurately and speedily counted while completely 
maintaining the integrity of the City’s elections process in accordance with the City Charter 
of the City of Culver City and the California Elections Code. 

 
Congratulations to Council Members-Elect Harden Alexander “Alex” Fisch and Daniel Lee! 
On Monday, April 30, 2018 beginning at 7:00PM, the City Council is requested to consider 
certifying the results of the election. Shortly thereafter, the newly elected Council Members 
shall be administered the Oath of Office and take their seats on the City Council! All 
members of the public are welcome to attend the City Council meeting. 

 
BY: 

 
/s/ Jeremy Green     20 APR 2018 –1:30 PM 

 

City Clerk / Elections Official   Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    


